ATTENTION BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS RESIDENTS

On December 15, 2010 at 8:00 PM the Borough of Highlands Governing Body will conduct a public input session at the Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, N.J. 07732 on the contents of the grant awarded from the Association of New Jersey Environmental Commissions (ANJEC) to the Borough of Highlands Environmental Commission. The grant was awarded to the Borough to develop a bike path network in the Borough. The public is invited to attend and participate.

Carolyn Cummins Borough Clerk